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RAF Gibraltar is hosting a number of military aircraft over this 

weekend for this year’s Battle of Britain Celebrations.  This will 

result in unavoidable disruptions to the scheduled airlines 

timetable from today until Sunday.   

 

Additional road closures across the runway will be kept to a 

minimum in order to create minimum disruption to traffic.  

 


